
 

Transition Booklet  

 
Moving into Year 5 

 

When I come back after the summer 

holiday, I will be in Year 5 with my 

new class. 

 



 

My new class will be called  

Elder Class. 

 

An Elder is a type of tree that has 

white flowers on it. 

 

 

 

 



 

My new teacher is Mrs Hills. 

 
 

These adults will also help me with 

my learning; 

Miss Dyson              Miss Armstrong 

 

 

 

Mrs Webb 

 



 

In the morning, I will come in 

through the junior gate as I do now. 

 
 

 

I will come into school 

through these doors. 

 

 

 

I will hang my things 

here by the library. 



 

I will go up these stairs opposite the 

library to my classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will use these toilets. 

 

 

 

 



 

I will play in the Junior playground 

at playtimes. 

 

 

 

 

 

I will have my lunch in the Junior 

Hall as usual but the time will 

change. 

I will play first and have lunch at 

12.45pm. 

 

 

 



 

When school finishes at 3.20pm, I 

will meet my adult outside these 

doors. 

 
 

I will leave through the Junior gate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 5! 


